
 

Dates may be subject to change - we will give parents as 
much notice as possible. 

  

Monday 6th December   Children’s after school BINGO 

Wednesday 8th December      Year 5 Class Mass 

Wednesday 15th December      Year 3 Class Mass 

Friday 17th December                 Children’s Christmas Party Day 

Tuesday 20th December        Christmas Dinner  - Festive Jumpers 

Wednesday 22nd December - Break up for Christmas Holidays - 2pm 

Look out for updates on our school website stcharlescatholicprimary.com    

or follow us on Twitter @CharlesPrimary 

 

Exciting… 
School is a hive of excitement at 
the moment.  Staff have been busy 
recording and it has been lovely to 
hear the children singing and    
practicing for their Christmas    
productions. Unfortunately, we are 
unable to have families in to watch. 
I understand that this is very     
disappointing. However, I want all 
our school community to enjoy 
Christmas without having to isolate. 

A huge thank you to all the staff 
who have been donating for our 
Christmas raffle - we have been 
blessed with even more prizes!   

Times Tables Rock 
Stars 

 

 
Year 2 Ruben 56,562 

Year 3 Alan 205,814 

Year 4 Oliver  134,941 

Year 5 Hughie 205,831 

Year 6 Kyle 25,597 

Class Top of the Pops! 

1.  Hughie Y5 205,831 

2.  Alan Y3 205,814 

3.  Oliver Y4 134,941 

4.  Lily SJ Y5 84,443 

5.  Thomas G Y4 59,643 

Whole School Top 5  
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Our Christmas raffle this year includes: 

Cash prize 

Drinks Hamper 

Food Hamper 

Chocolate Hamper 

And much more… 

 

There are also raffles for the children in school from 

Monday: Guess the name of the Reindeer, How many 

sweets in a jar 

If you would like to take part in the raffle, please send 

your child into school with money in an envelope, with 

your child’s name and class. 

 Everyone can join in the raffle.   

 

 

Monday  6th December 

The children will be playing Bingo within their 

class bubbles, so this is open to all our         

children. £2.50 a ticket including games of 

Bingo, hot dog, drink and sweets.  

If you haven’t already paid for your ticket you 

can pay on Monday.  Please send the money in 

with your child in an envelope with their name 

written on the front. 

Please collect your child an hour later than 

normal if they are staying to play bingo.       

Reception Hall 4.10pm 

Year 1 & 2 Side Gate 4.10pm 

Year 3& 4 Hall 4.20pm 

Year 5&6 4.20pm Front entrance 

Attendance 
All children who have 100% attendance in the last 
two and half weeks, before we break up for the  
festive period, will automatically be entered into a 
raffle. Prizes will range from vouchers to     
chocolate. Exceptional circumstances         
considered.  

You’ve got to be in it to win it!      

 



 

Class 

Attendance & lates 
for WE 01/12/21  

WHOLE 

SCHOOL 

92.30% 

22 lates 

Reception 90.63%  

  4 lates 

Year 1  94.19% 

  1 late 

Year 2 83.92% 

  3 lates 

Year 3  97.01% 

3 lates 

Year 4 89.93% 

 7 lates 

Year 5 95.31% 

 2 lates 

Year 6 95.30% 

2 lates 

Congratulations to Year 3 who were our 

highest attenders this week. 

Congratulations Year 1 for                 

best punctuality this week. 

WHO WILL BE THE WINNERS NEXT 
WEEK? 

Have you been an Attendance  
HERO this week?  

Parking 
We have received more        
complaints this week regarding     
parking, and near misses.    
Please remember not to park on 
the zig zag lines.  Do not allow 
your child to jump out of the car 
in the middle of the road. 
We are continuing to work with 
Merseyside Police and PSCO’s to  support us with the 
parking  concerns along Tramway Road.   

Pupil of the Week 

We are extremely proud of all our 
children, however the staff are 
tasked with choosing just one child 
each work who has stood out amongst the others 
to receive a special award.  

Well done to all our winners. 

Class Pupil of the Week 

3rd December 

Reception Ava 

Year 1 Dolly 

Year 2 Thomas M 

Year 3 Yannis 

Year 4 Thomas G 

Year 5 Harper 

Year 6 Jasmin 

Pupil of the Week 

We are extremely proud of all our 
children, however the staff are 
tasked with choosing just one child 
each work who has stood out amongst 
the others to receive a special award.  

Well done to all our winners. 

Class Pupil of the Week 

26th November 

Reception Thomas  

Year 1 Gerard 

Year 2 Mirag 

Year 3 Luke 

Year 4 Ramona 

Year 5 Harper 

Year 6 Kyle 

Nocturnal Animals visit Reception 

This week Reception had some 
amazing visitors - Nocturnal    
animals! 

The visit was inspired by the 
book Owl Babies, which they 
have been reading in class. The 
children learnt all about        
nocturnal animals. The children 
were extremely well behaved 
around the animals and all had an 
opportunity to touch or hold one. 


